
 

 MONDAY-4/21 TUESDAY-4/22 WEDNESDAY- 4/23 THURSDAY-4/24 FRIDAY- 4/25 

En
vi

or-
Ec
o9
: 

Pd  
4+
8 

Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 
  Ch 14 Review (20)  Ch 14 Test (100) 

Today's Lesson: 
Governmental 
regulations, US, 
Global… impacts 
and limitations  

Today’s Lesson: 
Complete Gov’t 
options. Policies and 

land useage  

Today's Lesson: 
Video: Land use in 
USA - Discovery  

Today's Lesson: 
complete all notes. 
Review for Ch 14 Test  

Today's Lesson: Ch 14 

Test: Land Use  

 
     

C? What are issues to land 
use?  

C? What are issues to land 
use?  

C? What are issues to land 
use? 

C? What are issues to land 
use?   

          

Ge
o-
As
tro
no
m
y 

Pe
r 7 

Assignments Due:  Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

 Ch 28 Vocab (20)    

Today's Lesson: Sun’s 
family: History, 
Kepler’s Laws, orbits 

Today's Lesson: 
Planet Pre-Write 
activity – all fiction 

Today's Lesson: solar 
system moons of SS… 
details on inner 
planets. 

Today's Lesson: 28 
Mercury, Venus, 
Earth Mars -- details  

Today's Lesson: Trip to 
Mars?  

 
C? What are the details of 
specific planets?  

 C? What are the details of 
the moons of our solar 
system?  

 C? What are the details of 
M,V,E,M?  

C? What are the details of 
a trip to mars?  

C? What are the details of 
our solar system?  
     
     

Ho
no
rs 
EE
S, 
Pd  
5+
6 

Assignments Due:  Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 
     

Today's Lesson: 
Environmental Issues 

Presentations  

Today's Lesson: 
Environmental Issues 
Presentations 

Today's Lesson: 
Environmental Issues 
Presentations 

Today's Lesson: 
Environmental Issues 
Presentations 

Today's Lesson: Video: 

Mining in PA (PBS)  

 
       

     

  
C?: how do we utilize 
mnerals? 

 C?: how do we utilize 
mnerals? 

 C?: how do we utilize 
mnerals? 

 C?: how do we utilize 
mnerals? 

An
at
o
m
y, 
Pd  
1+
2 

Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 
 Ch 14 Color Pages (10)    

Today's Lesson: 
Presentations: What 
Ails you? 
 

 
 

Today's Lesson: 
Presentations: What 
Ails you? 
 
 

Today's Lesson: 
Presentations: What 
Ails you? 
 

Today's Lesson: 
Presentations: What 
Ails you? 
 
 

Today's Lesson: 
Presentations: What 
Ails you? 
 
 

  

   

  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 



C?: what are some 
imbalances of  the body? 

C?: what are some 
imbalances of  the body? 

C?: what are some 
imbalances of  the body? 

C?: what are some 
imbalances of  the body? 

C?: what are some 
imbalances of  the body? 

 


